
  

Portland Public Schools 
Nutrition Services Department 
 

 
Release to Publish Student Artwork  

on 2004-05 PPS Calendar Menu  
and PPS Nutrition Services Web Site 

 
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Portland Public Schools Nutrition Services welcomes the opportunity to share original 
student artwork on the NEW full color 2004-05 Calendar Menu.  A copy of the 2004-
05 PPS Nutrition Services Calendar Menu will be sent home to students and families 
at all Portland elementary schools in September. The 2004-05 Calendar Menu will 
also be posted on the PPS Nutrition Services Web Site. 
 
By completing this form, you either give or refuse permission for your child’s artwork 
to be published on the calendar menu distributed by PPS Nutrition Services and 
release Portland Public Schools from any liability for such publication. The privacy 
and safety of students is of concern to all. Because of this, we will honor any and all 
limitations that you indicate below. 
 

Choose one of the following: 
 

� My child’s artwork may be published on the PPS Nutrition Services 
Calendar Menu and the PPS Nutrition Services Web Site. His/her first 
name and school may be included. 

 
� My child’s artwork may be published on the PPS Nutrition Services 

Calendar Menu and the PPS Nutrition Services Web Site. Do not include 
his/her name or school. 

 
� Do not publish my child’s artwork on the PPS Nutrition Services Calendar 

Menu or the PPS Nutrition Services Web Site.  
 
 

 Student’s name (please print) ____________________________________ 
 
 

_____________________________________  _________________ 
  (Signature of Parent or Guardian)    (Date) 
 

 
 
Menu Art Entry Forms must be submitted by May 7, 2004  
Send to PPS Office via district PONY or US Mail: 

 
Shannon Stember  
Nutrition Services BESC L-1 
PO Box 3107  
Portland OR 97208-3107 

 
If you have questions, please call (503) 916-3365 
 
 
 
 


